Our Case Number: ABP-314232-22
Your Reference: Céras lompair Eireann

An
Bord
| .| Pleanala

Roughan & O'Donovan Gonsulting
Arena House

Arena Road

Sandyford

Dublin 18

Date: 05 October 2022
| Re: DART+ West Railway Order - Dublin City to Maynooth and M3 Parkway
County Dublin, County Meath, County Kiidare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent letier in relation to the above mentioned case. The contents
of your letter have been noted.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board,

| Yours faithfully,

Niamh Thorn’;ion %

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737247
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Glao Aitidil LoCall 1890 275175
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Céras lompair Eireann

Heuston Station
Dublin 8

Staisiun Heuston
Baile Atha Cliath 8
Ms. Jennifer Sherry
An Bord Pleanala
64 Marlborough Street Laithredn Gréasain/Web: www.dartplus.ie

Dublin 1 D01 V902 Tel: +353 1 823 5127
Email: DARTWest@irishrail.ie

Date: 19" September 2022

Application for Railway Order
DART+ West Electrified Heavy Railway Order 2022

Dear Madam,

| am writing to you following on from our correspondence of last week, dated 14" September
2022, advising you of an extension to the period for making submissions to An Bord Pleanala. As
advised in that letter and in the copy of the newspaper advertisement enclosed, the period for

making submission to An Bord Pleanala will close on Friday 28t October 2022 at 5.30pm.

The advertisement dated 12 September 2022 contained one typographical error referencing the
original September submission date, but as per the cover letter and all other references in that
advertisement, | confirm that submissions must be made to An Bord Pleanala and received at
their offices no later than Friday 28" October 2022 at 5.30pm. An updated advertisement with

the clarification appeared in the Irish Independent on Monday 19" September 2022 and a copy

is attached.

The draft Railway Order documents are available for inspection at the locations identified in the

enclosed newspaper notice and on the dedicated project website www.dartwestrailwayorder.ie.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the DART+ West
project team at Tel: 01 823 5127 or through email DARTWest@irishrail.ie.

Yours faithfully,

Geraldine Finucane
Group Secretary, C.LE.

Encls. Z\ SF



